
 

 

April 25, 2023 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: ANTIRETROVIRAL (ARV) DRUG COVERAGE CLARIFICATION 
 
Included with this provider alert is Department of Health Care Finance (DHCF) Medicaid 

Transmittal #23-22.  This transmittal outlines the coverage of Antiretroviral (ARV) drugs 

prescribed and dispensed to treat or prevent HIV for Enrollees of the District’s Fee-for-

Service (FFS), Medicaid managed care, and DC Health Care Alliance (Alliance) 

programs.  This transmittal builds on previous guidance from the DHCF and provides 

streamlined information regarding benefit eligibility, including eligibility for newborns, 

prescription filling, claim adjudication, and reimbursement for ARV drugs.  This 

transmittal also helps facilitate timely access to HIV treatment, Pre-Exposure 

Prophylaxis (PrEP) and Post-Exposure Prophylaxis (PEP).     

For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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